
District of 100 Mile House
Public Notice

The District of 100 Mile House is planning to start falling some dead snags, removing
debris,  and pruning stems in several locations as noted below, as part of our safety and

fuel reduction initiative.   

·Centennial Park
·Cemetery entrance area

·Both sides of Highway 97 at the south end of town

This work is scheduled to begin as early as Dec. 19th and is expected to last
approximately 1-3 weeks.   

Trail users are advised to stay clear of these areas until the work is complete. 

For further information, please contact District of 100 Mile House at 250-395-2434.


